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State Senate Democratic Leader Malcolm A. Smith said "Reform of the State's Workers'

Compensation system has been one of the most contentious issues facing our State

Government. The fact that both the Business Council of New York and the AFL-CIO are

supportive of the Governor's proposal speaks volumes about the merits of the agreement.

Once again message delivered, message received, action taken."


